From: Lands Ministerials Mailbox

To: Nathan Heath

Subject: Moorebank Intermodal Precinct West - Stage 3 (SSD-10431) — Submissions Report
Date: Monday, 7 September 2020 11:21:48 AM

Hi Nathan

Crown Lands has the following comments for this proposal:-

It is noted that the proposal adjoins and may drain into the adjoining Crown Waterway, and that
Licence 616970 has been established for this purpose. All conditions of this licence must be
adhered to for the duration of the proposal.

Thanks
Kirstyn

Lands Stakeholder Relations

Team telephone numbers: Rebecca Johnson, Principal Project Officer, 4920 5040; Kirstyn
Goulding, Administration Officer - Customer Liaison, 4920 5058; Kim Fitzpatrick, Senior Project
Officer, 4920 5015, Deb Alterator, Project Support Officer 4920 5172
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Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies.

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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